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South Road Tram Overpass 
Works notification 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) has completed the 
detailed design to rectify the Mike Turtur Bikeway section of the South Road Tram 
Overpass that was closed in January 2017.  

Site works to install a lateral restraint system to complete the permanent repair of the 
structure will commence on Tuesday 5 September 2017 and are expected to be 
completed before the end of December 2017. 
 
The department recognises the importance of South Road and the overpass to the 
community, including local businesses, residents, pedestrians, cyclists, public transport 
users and all road users.  Every effort has, and will continue to be made, to minimise the 
inconvenience to stakeholders during this project.  
 
While most of the works will be undertaken during the day between the hours of 7am and 
5pm any necessary road closures will be kept to a minimum and will occur late at 
night in order to minimise disruption to businesses, road users and tram patrons.  
 
To ensure the safety of all road users whilst heavy beams are being moved, it will be 
necessary to close South Road to all traffic between the hours of midnight and 5am 
on two nights in early October, weather permitting. Variable Message Signs will be 
used to advise road users to seek alternative routes during the closures.  In addition, speed 
and lane restrictions will be in place on South Road for a couple of nights as the anti-throw 
screens are installed in late October / early November. 
 
 Advance notice signage will be in place to advise road users of changed traffic conditions. 
 
Throughout the works, parking will be temporarily unavailable on Glengyle Terrace between 
South Road and Grosvenor Street, and on Norman Terrace for approximately 150m east of 
South Road. Pedestrian and cycling detours are currently in place and will remain 
unchanged during the works. 
 
Some noise can be expected while these works are undertaken, however every effort will 
be made to minimise disturbance to local residents as much as possible. 
 
Further information regarding any additional or future works will be provided as it becomes 
available. 
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Tram services will continue to operate as usual. 
 
For more information about public transport services, please visit 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au.  
 
Download the free app metroMATE for Apple from the Adelaide Metro website 
(https://itunes.apple.com/au/app/metromate/id1172725642) to get real-time information about 
Adelaide Metro services and details on disruptions or delays. An Android version will be 
available later in 2017. 
 
Get real time traffic info at www.traffic.sa.gov.au or download our free Addinsight app: 
Apple https://itunes.apple.com/au/app/addinsight/id1099048200  
Android https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.gov.sa.addinsight 
 
Should you have any further enquiries, please contact DPTI on 1300 794 880 or email 
 DPTI.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these important works. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
 
 29 August 2017 


